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From : "Carmont, Debra" <debra_carmont@city.vancouver.bc.ca>
To ¢ 'Friends of the Woodwards Squat' <violetta_sera@hotmail.com>
Subject : RE: Woodwards Squat: First Fatality From Untreated Iliness Expected Over Weekend
Date : Thu, 12 Dec 2002 09:31:59 -0800

Thank you for your email which has been hand delivered to the Mayor,
Council, City Manager, General Managers of Community Services, Engineering,
and the Directors of Legal Services and Communications.

----- Original Message-——--—

From: Friends of the Woodwards Squat [mailtorvioletta_sera@hotmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2002 6:44 AM

To: ccclerk@xmail.city.vancouver.be.ca

Subject: Woodwards Sgquat: First Fatality From Untreated Illness Expected
Cver Weekend

Day 90 of the Woodwards Squat
Thursday 12 December 2002

Dear Mayor Campbell,

You need to meet with representatives from the Woodwards Squat Negotiation
Team (WSNT) today. We must come to an agreement about the conclusion of the
squat and your proposal to move the community to the Dominion Hotel. We
received correspondence yesterday from an assistant to Cllr Jim Green
stating that he is unavailable to meet until next week. Yet other City of
Vancouver staff, Portland Hotel Society staff, Dominion Hotel owner Nasser
Nabahat, and Jim Leyden from the Woodwards Social Housing Cealition have all

told the Woodwards Squat residents on your behalf that we should be
expecting to move on Saturday 14 December 2002 at noon. We are confused. The

WSNT has not even been able to schedule a preliminary negotiation meeting
with City Council. You need to call our negotiator Reverend Davin this
morning at the Woodwards Squat Emergency Response Line (604-727-8471) so we
may resolve this matter. We need to resolve this matter today as we are
expecting our first fatality from untreated illness at the Woodwards Squat
over the weekend.

Yours truly,

Aarcon Vidaver

Friends of the Woodwards Squat
Woodwards Squat Emergency Response Team

cc. City Council

From: "Green, Jim" <jim_green@CITY.VANCOUVER.BC.CA>

To: 'Friends of the Woodwards Squat’' <violetfa_sera@hotmail.com>
Subject: RE: Woocdwards Squat Negotiation Team

Date: Wed, 11 Dec 2002 13:23:13 -0800

Dear Mr. Vidaver:

Cllr Green has asked me to thank you for your e-mail message to himself and
Cllrs Louis and Woodsworth. He has been completely tied up in meetings,
both here and in Ottawa, since the Inaugural ceremony, and asks for your
patience until he gets some time next week to reply to you directly himself.

Jacqui Lehto
Assistant to Cllr. Green
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